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June 24, 2009

Joe Brand

Berkel & Company Contractors, Inc.
7300 Marks Lane

Austell, GA 30168

Dear Joe,

The ExxonMobil / Jacobs NRD Team is extremely pleased with the
performance your company provided on the project in Baton Rouge. You
did an outstanding job of working through all of the project requirements,
schedule issues, obstructions and general performance restraints on our
project. Because of your hard work and attention to detail "Nobody Got
Hurt", the quality of the installation was excellent, you finished ahead of
schedule and costs were right in line with our expectations. These are the
traits this team has adopted as our project guidelines and we thought it
appropriate to pass this on to you. Please communicate our appreciation and
thanks to the members of your team, especially those at the site.

Attached is a plaque from the "NRD Team" and is in demonstration of our
appreciation for your outstanding performance.

At the same time, we offer our humblest apologies for not having this award
available at the time of demobilization of your team.

ol £KL. Jhamiy
David L. Wilson Scott-Cramer
Jacobs Manager of Construction ExxonMobil Construction Manager




This award is presented to
BERKEL & Company Contractors, Inc.

In appreciation of your Safety Focus,
Hard Work & Professionalism on the
AUGER-CAST PILING
NRD Project
Baton Rouge Refinery

October 2008 -
January 2009

Presented by
Jacobs & ExxonMobil
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